You asked:
1. 
Please provide the most recent data available for your local authority:

All households •
The number of households who have their benefits reduced by the Household Benefit Cap introduced by the Welfare Reform and Work Act 2016 in your area. (Please include both households who were already subject to the previous benefit cap of £26,000/£18,200, and those newly affected by the lowered cap).
Answer: - As at 01/02/2017
530 Households
•
The average reduction in these households’ benefit award, and the number of these households who have a reduction of £100 or more a week.

Average Reduction £63.32 per week

94 Households with a reduction of £100.00 or more per week

Homeless households in temporary accommodation

•
The number of homeless households accommodated by your authority in temporary accommodation who have their benefits reduced by the Household Benefit Cap.

2 Households

•
The average reduction in these households’ benefit award.

Average Reduction £98.48 per week
2.
If you have carried out an assessment of the impact of lowering the cap in your local authority, please provide this document.

Please find attached document 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

